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I understand that in 2021 the world heritage committee made a decision concerning the
possible future status of Stone Henge as a world heritage site if the planned construction
there were to take place. I understand the recent reapplication for this construction has not
taken this decision into account. On this basis [ am writing as a citizen of the UK to ask
that you reexamine the associated Development Consent Order.

Kind regards,

Edward Hall





